

Jill Rzadzki <jrzadzki@pennoyerschool.org>

Freedom of Information Act Request July 3 2020

2 messages

Np Watchdog <npwatchdog182@gmail.com> To: kkopta@pennoyerschool.org, jrzadzki@pennoyerschool.org

Fri, Jul 3, 2020 at 1:01 PM

Dear District 79 FOIA officer(s),

Please send a copy of the information requested via electronic format to the E-mail address listed above. It is not for commercial purposes. The principal purpose of the request is to access and disseminate information in the public interest, concerning news and current or passing events, regarding the health, safety and welfare or the legal rights of the general public, and is not for the principal purpose of personal or commercial benefit.

The records I am seeking are as follows:

- 1) Board packet for the 7/1/20 Facilities Committee Meeting
- 2) A copy of the full and detailed Community Survey Results from EOSullivan if not already provided in item #1

I look forward to your response within five working days, as required by the Illinois Freedom of Information Act.

Regards,

Adam Chudzik, Norwood Park Watchdog (a non-profit volunteer government watchdog)

Jill Rzadzki <jrzadzki@pennoyerschool.org> To: "Dr. Kristin Kopta" <kkopta@pennoyerschool.org>

Mon, Jul 6, 2020 at 8:56 AM

[Quoted text hidden]

Jill Rzadzki **District Secretary** Pennoyer School District 79 5200 N. Cumberland Norridge, IL 60706 708-456-9094 Phone 708-456-9098 Fax

The District office and School are CLOSED due to COVID19